
 
 
Dear New Webb Parents, 
 
On behalf of the faculty and the academic office, welcome to Webb! We look forward to working with 
you to produce the best possible educational experience for your child.   
 
One of the first priorities for ensuring a successful transition to Webb is creating the appropriate academic 
schedule. In order to complete your child’s schedule, please create an account in our student information 
system (Renweb/FACTS)*. Please follow these instructions:  

 
Visit www.renweb.com/Logins/ParentsWeb-Login.aspx  
Select "Create New Family Portal Account”  
Enter Webb's District Code: TWS-TN  
Type the parent e-mail address on file with The Webb School 
Select "Create Account"  
You will receive an e-mail with a link to “change your password”  
Create a username and password for your account  

 
*If you encounter any difficulties in setting up your account, please contact Melissa James, 
mjames@webbschool.com 
 
To select courses, please answer the questions listed on the following page. Please email your responses 
to the Academic Office Registrar, Micky Donovan, mdonovan@webbschool.com. 
 
Schedules will be available via Renweb/FACTS in early July. Once your schedule is available you will be 
able to order textbooks virtually through an online bookstore. Textbooks will be shipped directly to your 
home. You will receive an email with a link when the bookstore is open. 

Boarding students are welcome to have books shipped directly to the school using the following address: 
The Webb School 
c/o Your Child’s Name 
319 Webb Road East 
Bell Buckle, TN 37020 
 
Again, welcome to The Webb School. I look forward to seeing you soon.  
 
Sincerely,  
Nicole Taucare 
Dean of Academics and Arts 
ntaucare@webbschool.com 
(931) 389-5713 
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8th Grade Course Request Information 
1. What world language does your child want to take? French, Spanish or Latin  
 
2. Has your child taken a course in the selected world language at your previous school? If yes, 
please describe the course.  
 
3. Choose elective courses from the list below. Please provide a first and second choice. 

1. Art and Wellness (one semester each) 
2. Piano and Wellness (one semester each) 
3. Piano and Art (one semester each) 
4. Piano (whole year) 
5. Strings* (whole year)  

 
*If choosing Strings, please specify which instrument your child is interested in learning and if 
he/she has had previous experience with this instrument. Options are Bass, Cello, Violin or Viola. 

 
7th Grade Course Request Information 

1. What world language does your child want to take? French or Spanish 
 
2. Has your child taken a course in the selected world language at your previous school? If yes, 
please describe the course.  
 
3. Choose elective courses from the list below.  

1. Art and Computer (one semester each) 
2. Strings*(whole year) 

 
*If choosing Strings, please specify which instrument your child is interested in learning and if 
he/she has had previous experience with this instrument. Options are Bass, Cello, Violin or Viola. 

  
6th Grade Course Request Information 

1. If your child is currently attending a public school, what middle school would he/she 
have been zoned for? 
 

2. In addition to “core” classes, all 6th graders are enrolled in Passport to Language 
(Spanish/French/Cultural Art) as well as FOCUS (Study skills/Intro to Webb culture and 
expectations). However, 6th grade students have the opportunity to have an altered 
schedule in order to study Strings. Is your child interested in taking Strings?  
 
*If choosing Strings, please specify which instrument your child is interested in learning and if 
he/she has had previous experience with this instrument. Options are Bass, Cello, Violin or Viola. 
 
**If choosing Strings, would your child like to take Passport to Language or FOCUS? 


